
NSG 
 
The NSG held their meeting on Monday 16th June with 7 attendees and 5 apologies. 
 
Netball, in conjunction with Rugby, hosted Toowoomba Preparatory School on Thursday, 29th May.  Our Years 
6 & 7 played very good games with the Year 6 winning theirs.  No one could remember that ever happening 
before. 
 
Pink day was an awesome day with much pink around and great contributions to Breast Cancer support.  The 
NSG donated $700 towards this cause.  I’m sure the 7A team will always remember this day as they had a new 
coach for the day, Dr. Browning, who gave them some very valuable tips in how to play the game.   It obviously 
paid off as the team were still undefeated at that stage. 
 
Netball has had some very convincing wins this year with 6 out of 10 teams gaining double points against 
Ormiston and only 1 loss against WMAC and a clean sweep against St. John’s. 
 
The finals were held last Saturday with 4 teams playing for a premiership.  One team, the Thirds, were 
successful in winning the Premiership.  The results for the season were one 1st place, three 2nd place, two 3rd 
place, three 4th place & two 5th place.  An excellent result for St. Paul’s. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


